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The meeting was called to order at 7:06pm by vice president, Addy. Nathan then began
his treasurer's report. We currently have $1,960.30, with $3,489.26 in expenses. Nathan also
added that we are currently still waiting on payment by a few more people from the semen
auction. Evie followed with her President's Report. Evie included that she wanted to get more
juniors involved, and get shows rolling, or junior bonding as an alternative. Ted brought up that
we could host something at the Empire Farm Days base location in Seneca Falls, New York. We
could have something similar to a “Beef Weekend”, filled with educational activities, and fun
games such as kickball. Ashley discusses our current clothing situation. Clothing is still posted
on the website, but we still haven't sold any clothes. Evie discussed the awards for the Spring
Preview show afterwards. We will have buckles for the overall female, steer, and showman. We
will have banners for all division champions and reserves. For the breakdown of class placing
premiums, we have decided to wait until we know we can have the show. Ted then brought up
that the show is a go. The show will be open to the whole state, however there will be no
concessions, and exhibitors are encouraged to show off of their trailers. The dates for the
Spring Preview are Friday, April 23rd, Saturday, April 24th, and Sunday, April 25th. We will need
to save money and look for sponsorships. We currently have a deposit for the Fall Festival to be
held Friday, October 15th, through Sunday, October 17th. Old business was then brought to the
discussion. Everyone that participated in the Incentive Points program all received their checks.
The previous meeting was short and simple. Ashley mentioned creating a job application for a
Junior Advisor. This person would be someone who helps organize shows, and help the Junior
Board. We wrapped the meeting up with any questions or concerns. Addy asked if there would
be any restrictions for the upcoming Spring Preview show. Skip responded to Addys question
that there shouldn't be any problem, and the whole state was allowed. However, we are limiting
the Spring Preview to immediate family only. There will be no spectators. Our next meeting will
be April 5th, at 7:00pm. Before we adjourned, Ashley added that entry forms for the 2021
NYJBPA Spring Preview will be due April 1st. The meeting was adjourned at 7:30pm.



